Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission
44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752
Approved Minutes of the Regular Meeting
Tuesday, March 18, 2014, 7:30 P.M.
Bridgewater Town Hall

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Frank Sproviero. The meeting was
being recorded.

Roll Call and Designation of Alternates:
Present: Tom Seger, Strother Purdy, Vic Nelson, Eric Vikstrom, Jon Lindblom, Alex McNaughton (alt), Louise
Marble (alt), Frank Sproviero

Absent: Lori Franklin
A. McNaughton was moved up to voting member.

Minutes of theregular meeting held February 18, 2014.
J. Lindblom made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held on February 18, 2014. A.
McNaughton seconded. Unanimous approval.

Commentsfrom the Public: none

Old Business: none
1. Slastushinskiy, 45 Lake Lillinonah Drive North, pool, patio, retaining walls. Scott Williams was present for
this application. He submitted an updated map to the commission. The pool does not have to be backwashed. It
will be drained through a garden hose. A level spreader is being proposed and the pool drainage as well asthe
house drainage will go through the level spreader. The proposed start date for this project will be May 1, 2014,
and will take about 3 — 5 months.

The sequence of construction will be:

1. remove the shed

2. install erosion control

3. excavate

4. stockpile

5. create the level spreader

6. tiein drainage

7. construct veneer walls

8. install pool

9. install stairs
10. build the patio
11. instal railing
12. planting design

F. Sproviero made a motion to approve the application for the Slastushinskiy property, 45 Lake Lillinonah
Drive North, as per drawing 05-043, by DiV esta Engineering titled As-Built Proposed Pool and Fence, dated
12-11-13. E. Vikstrom seconded. T. Seger, S. Purdy, E. Vikstrom, J. Lindblom, A. McNaughton and F.
Sproviero werein favor. V. Nelson abstained.

2. Allen/Mendlin, 409 Northrop Street, dock. Brian Neff was present for this application. A. McNaughton and
V. Nelson reported on their site visit. The applicants will use asmall Kabotato bring materials to the site.
They will dig out only as much as they need to put in an anchor block for their free floating dock. A.
McNaughton approved the application for alakeside dock for Timothy Allen and Kevin Mendlin, 409 Northrop
Street, as per plan by Brian Neff dated1-20-14, sheet 1 of 1. V. Nelson seconded. Unanimous approval.



New Business:

1. Kinnicutt, 232 Clapboard Road, clearing brush. Michael Kinnicutt presented his application to the
commission. Heis proposing to clean up the brush around the pond and remove some of the silt that is coming
from the road which has built up over the years. T. Seger and Louise Marble will be case officers.

Enfor cement:
1. There was no report from the Enforcement Officer.

Procedural Matters:
F. Sproviero welcomed Louise Marble to the commission.

Other Business:

Adjourn: A. McNaughton made amotion to adjourn. T. Seger seconded. Unanimous approval at 8:14 p.m.
The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Lois Carreira
Land Use Coordinator



